
Draft Minutes of the Deerfield Energy Committee  

September 13, 2023, 2023  

The Deerfield Energy Committee met on September 13, 2023, at the George 
B. White Building. 

Wes Golomb, chair, called the meeting to order at 5:15 PM. Also present were 
members Erroll Rhodes, Peter Lion and Barbara Mathews. 

Mr. Rhodes moved to accept the minutes from the previous meeting, Mr. 
Golomb seconded and all voted in favor. 


Mr. Golomb reported on preliminary discussions about solar projects at the 
town office and DCS with Ray Ellis and Ellen O’Donnell. The school is 
interested in a solar installation and the new roof on the DCS building is ready 
and certified for one year for a solar project. 

The committee continued its discussion of potential solar projects for town 
and school buildings and how to craft a presentation to the boards. 


The committee will seek further information from the building superintendents 
of the town and school facilities to aid in drafting plans and will invite these 
representatives and School and Select Board members to future energy 
committee meetings. 

Mr. Rhodes moved to adjourn at 6:45 pm, Mr. Golomb seconded and the vote 
in favor was unanimous. 

Respectfully submitted on October 24, 2023, 


Barbara Mathews 
Recording Clerk 


